Subject:

Email - Communication - Lori Schaan - Rezoning 727 and 803 Hart Road - CK 4351-020-011

From: Web NoReply

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 5:45 PM To: City Council < City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Lori Schaan - Rezoning 727 and 803 Hart Road - CK 4351-020-011

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Sunday, September 27, 2020 - 17:44

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, September 27, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Lori

Last Name Schaan

Phone Number (306)

Email

Address Strumm Terrace

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Rezoning 727 and 893 Hart Road

Meeting (if known) Rezoning 727 and 803 Hart Road

Comments

I am asking council to consider postponing the rezoning of 727 and 803 Hart Road.

I feel the public has not had sufficient time to be informed and engaged in this process.

I understand the timeline may be one month shorter than normal for this vote, putting the public at a disadvantage as far as information goes.

I went to Camponis website and it did not say this was a proposed project or that it is subject to zoning approval, it said it was happening and phase one would be completed in 2021. It is hard to read this and believe there will be a fair vote. I urge you to look at their website and verify this information.

I emailed Catherine Kambeitz with questions regarding this project on Tuesday and have not heard back from her. I feel more time is needed so she has the time to answer peoples questions.

Also due to Covid it is much harder to be engaged and have discussions with people about this project. The fact it was an online meeting made it difficult for some people to be connected due to a variety of factors.

I urge you to put off the rezoning vote till a later date, post election, to alleviate concerns and answer questions.

This is a huge project and a big decision, please do not rush the process.

Sincerely

Lori Schaan

Strumm Terrace

